
  

 
 

Kids Invited to Face Cops on Basketball Floor 
 

Feb. 18, 2019 – Hey kids – are you ready to take on the Police Department in a good-natured basketball 
game? Youth in fifth through ninth grade are invited to play in the Kops vs. Kids Basketball Challenge.  

This positive, safe and fun experience takes place Friday, March 8 at 6:30 p.m. in the Northglenn Recreation 
Center, 11801 Community Center Drive.  

The police and the Citizen’s Police Academy Alumni Association of Northglenn (CPAAAN) are hosting the 
event. Prices are $5 for residents, $6 for non-residents and $18 for a team of up to six players.  

Call 303-450-8800 or go to www.northglenn.org/playnorthglenn to register. Use RecTrac code 10967001.  

*** 

Northglenn, Colo., is a city of 38,905 residents that is located 13 miles north of downtown Denver.  
In the heart of the metro area, Northglenn is a place to call home and a forward-thinking community where 

businesses can thrive. Learn more by visiting northglenn.org.  
Like us on Facebook, @cityofnorthglenn, and follow us on Twitter, @northglennco. 
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